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I was made aware of the Zombie DA through the planed development at Wallum near Brunswick 

Heads .There will be many threatened species and Scribbly Gums ,that are hundreds of years old , 
destroyed if the developers get their way. I can’t believe that any government will allow this. So 
stop zombie DAs that this praxis of getting illegal permits stops. 


